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SEMINAR SET FOR WEDNESDAY ON BREAST CANCER 
 
 
 ROANOKE RAPIDS, NC (October 7, 2011)—Halifax HealthLink will 
sponsor a seminar on breast cancer Wednesday night. 
 The seminar is entitled, “Loving you through it” and is free of charge to 
women in the community.  Refreshments will be served. 
 Terry Mason, mammography supervisor at Halifax Regional, will speak 
about the importance of early detection by having mammograms.  She will explain 
guidelines for having mammograms.  Mason also will show mammograms and 
explains how they are interpreted. 
 Joining Mason will be Kathleen Fleming, community manager of the 
American Cancer Society, and Kenisha Bethea of the Susan G. Komen for the 
Cure organization.  They will discuss resources available to women in the 
community. 
 The seminar begins at 6 p.m. Wednesday (October 12) at Halifax 
HealthLink in Becker Village Mall in Roanoke Rapids.  For information, call 
Jackie Cieslinski at 252 535-4334.  Halifax HealthLink is a service of Halifax 
Regional. 
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About	
  Halifax	
  Regional	
  	
  	
  
Halifax	
  Regional	
  Medical	
  Center	
  is	
  licensed	
  for	
  204	
  beds,	
  including	
  psychiatric	
  and	
  nursery.	
  	
  A	
  non-­‐profit	
  organization,	
  
Halifax	
  Regional	
  is	
  fully	
  accredited	
  by	
  the	
  Joint	
  Commission.	
  For	
  more	
  information,	
  visit	
  www.halifaxregional.org.	
  
	
  

For	
  more	
  information,	
  contact:	
  	
  
Gail	
  Wade	
  
252	
  535-­‐8111	
  
gwade@halifaxrmc.org	
  


